Charles D. Baker, Governor
Karyn E. Polito, Lieutenant Governor
Stephanie Pollack, MassDOT Secretary & CEO

Frank DePaola, Interim General Manager Massachusetts Department of Transportation

September 8, 2015

Emily Hopkins
MuckRock News
DEPT MR 16555
PO Box 55819
Boston, MA 02205

Re: Public Records Request 15-132
Police Department Activity Report
January 15 to February 1, 2015

Dear Ms. Hopkins:

In reply to the referenced public records request, enclosed are copies of existing,
responsive documents. Please be advised that there are no fees assessed for
compliance with your request.

Sincerely yours,

Records Access Officer

Enclosures

Massachusetts Bay Transportation Authority
Leading the Nation in Transportation Excellence Ten Park Plaza, Suite 3910, Boston, MA 02116

www.mbta.com



